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Alyssa Bryant

From: Jeff Cox
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 10:21 AM
To: Alyssa Bryant
Subject: FW: Polymet

 
 
From: Jana Studelska [mailto:janamom@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 10:04 AM 
To: Council <Council@duluthmn.gov> 
Subject: Polymet 

 
I am writing to ask that the council take action, issuing a request that a judge review the public input and the 
Polymet application prior to the DNR issuing any permits.  
 
The St Louis River is an integral part of our community, in which we have invested millions and millions of 
dollars. Our lake is our life blood.  
 
This needs full disclosure, full transparency. If the science Polymet puts forth is solid, it will withstand any 
public examination.  
 
Jana Studelska 
2318 Roslyn Ave.  
Duluth MN 55803 
218.340.2108 


